COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C 5

24th June, 1958

Dear Sirs,

m.S,"SHEILA PATRICIA"

I shall be glad to receive a reply to

the enquiry contained in my letter of the 23rd

April respecting the carrying out of the

Screwshaft survey.

) Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the

Classificution Committee.

The Surveyors,
HALIPAX.

&

Lloyd's Regist
Foundation
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